
 

Health & Safety Policy 

Conference organizers will follow CDC recommendations and will refer to COVID-19 Community Levels when 

informing participants about decisions pertaining to health and safety precautions for the Animal Law 

Conference. To ensure the health and safety of attendees, speakers and staff, we recommend the following 

precautions:  

● Ensure that your COVID-19 vaccinations are up to date. 

● Take a rapid COVID test within 24 hours prior to your departure for the conference, and do not attend in 

person if you test positive. 

● Do not attend the conference if you have symptoms of a respiratory infection and leave the conference if 

you develop such symptoms. 

● Wear a mask in crowded indoor settings. A limited number of masks will be available upon request for 

attendees. 

● Review and implement the current CDC guidance for protecting yourself from COVID-19. 

 

 

 

https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view?list_select_state=all_states&list_select_county=all_counties&data-type=CommunityLevels&null=CommunityLevels
https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/71/wr/mm7133e1.htm?s_cid=mm7133e1_w

